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Statement of Reasons Golgotha Road 
One Way 

 
 
The purpose of this proposal is to reduce the length of the existing One 
Way restriction on Golgotha Road. 
 
The revision of the length is to facilitate access and egress requirements 
associated with the change in use for the new development. 
 
These proposals are being funded by Section 278 monies by the 
developer and are linked to the new housing development. 
 

REASONS UNDER Section 1 of the RTRA 
 
for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic 
(including pedestrians) 


